
 

Bedfordshire County Performance 
U15 & U13 League 

 
 

 
The Bedfordshire County U15 & U13 Performance League 2023 has been 
announced. 
 
The new League for this season in its pilot year will run for three Sundays, 
once a month from March to May, on the following dates: 
 

Sunday 26th March; Sunday 23rd April; Sunday 14th May 
 
The League matches will take place at Redborne Upper School, Ampthill for 
current U15 and U13 age groups in preparation for any clubs, who wish to 
enter into U16 and U14 Regional Competition for next season.   
 
We are seeking additional umpires to service the League.  The timings of 
matches are:  
 
U15    12.00 - 13.00pm     Four quarters of 15 mins (1 hour game) 
U13    13.30 - 14.30pm     Four quarters of 10mins (40 min game) 
 
Expenses of £15 per game, a total of £30, expenses if umpiring an U15 
game and then an U13 game. 
 
Please contact Kay Smith (County Officiating Lead) on 07939 588414 or by 
email on kay.smith569@gmail.com, if you are available to provide your 
services.  
 
Your help in supporting this new venture is much appreciated. 
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